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John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Seccion A
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I i

475 Allendale Road'
King of Prussia, PA 19406 cv4

THRU: James W. Fletcher, M.D. {
'
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Director, Nuclear Medicine Service (115) W
g ,

VA Central Office p /? p" !. , ,

Washington, DC 20420
1

-Dear Sirs:

As can be seen from the enclosed copy of the NRC license issued'
to the Lowell General Hospital, X-ray Department, Subhash G. Lathi, M.D.
had been deemed qualified to use or supervise the use of licensed material
listed in Groups I, 11 and III of Schedule A, Section 35.100 of 10-CFR-35.

Dr. Lathi is now an employee of the Veterans Administration Medical
Center, Providence, RI, where he serves as Chief of the Radiology Service.
Since his training and experience qualifies him to use and supervise the
use of licensed materials listed-in Groups I, II and III, I would like to
have his name added to this Veterans Administration Medical Center's license
No. 38-04946-01 as a user. This action will serve to protect the integrity
of the Nuclear Medicine Service, the research being conducted at this
Center and the Radiation Safety Coraittee in the event of Dr. Sprar.3 gen's
absaace due either to approved leave, annual leave or illnesc.
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Thank you for the attention I know you will give this matter. J
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